
Sarah,

As discussed recently during our meeting, for zoning purposes, the proposed changes to the boxing club would not violate the language of the approved conditional/ contract zone for the property being developed at Morrills Corner.  Apparently the new structure would meet the 35 foot maximum height requirement. The office use for the upper floor would meet the conditional contract requirements of not more than 25,000 square feet of office space.  

At this time, I am seeing no zoning violations of the conditional contract language.  

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator
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